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The Hollywood Reporter Names Wook Hwang a 2025 New York Power
Lawyer

The Hollywood Reporter
06.25.2025

Business Trial and Intellectual Property Partner Wook Hwang was named a 2025 New York Power Lawyer by
The Hollywood Reporter (THR). This marks Hwang's third consecutive appearance on this prestigious list, which
recognizes the “25 most powerful entertainment lawyers in New York,” according to the publication.

THR highlighted Hwang for representing clients like Sony Pictures and Paramount Global. He is currently
representing Amazon MGM Studios in a copyright dispute over the movie “Road House"”

Read the full 2025 THR NY Power Lawyer list here.
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